
   

 

 

15 June 2016 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Due to a high level of bookings on the Samoa’s & Tonga trade and recent delays to 

the Southern Lily V382 southbound voyage back to Auckland, it has been decided 

that the Liloa V49 loading in Auckland on the 20
th

 of June for Suva, Tarawa and 

Christmas Island, will also call Nuku’alofa after Auckland to help uplift some of the 

overflow cargo for this port. 

 

The Southern Lily was involved in assisting with the rescue of the crew of the 

stricken yacht ‘Platino’, where two of the Platino’s crew lost their lives. The three 

surviving crew members were successfully rescued and are on board the Southern 

Lily bound for Auckland. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience but trust you understand the reasons behind 

the deviation and consequential delay.  

 

Please find our proposed schedule below. 

 

VESSEL   VOY Auckland  TBU APW PPG 

Southern Lily  383 16-17/06 20-21/06 23-24/06 23-24/06 

Liloa 49 20-21/06 24-25/06 - - 

 

Our Customer Services Team will be in touch with you to advise of any changes to 

your bookings. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line  

  


